Please join Kathy and Denise for their fourth annual line dance class to beneiit the Knighis of
Columbus "Coats for Kids" program o be held at the Monroe Knights of Columbus on Monday,
October 3, from 6:30-8:00 pm. A $10 donation will be collected at the door. Bring your own
snacks/drinks. Come out and enjoy a night of fun, music and dance for this great cause. If you

have any questions please contact Julian Rios, Knights of Golumbus, at 734-756-3570.

PLEASE MELP US KEEP OUR CHILDREN WARM THIS WINTER!!




